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We’ve seen a decrease in crime the last 28 days in our sector compared to the previous 28 days.

We saw a 71% decrease in people shot, 50% decrease in aggravated assaults, 36% decrease in all

violent crimes, 63% decrease in burglaries, and 15% decrease in all property crimes. We

experienced a 20% decrease in all major crimes. Thefts from motor vehicles remain an issue.

Please remember to lock your doors and remove any valuable items from your vehicles.

If you have information about any crime, you can contact Crime Stoppers at (804) 780-1000 or

www.7801000.com – you can also download the P3 Tips Crime Stoppers app for smartphones. All

Crime Stoppers methods are anonymous.

http://www.7801000.com/


Chicago Bulls: 1991-1993 & 1996-1998

New York Yankees: 1998-2000

Los Angeles Lakers: 2000-2002

RPD 4th Precinct: 2016-2018

These organizations have one thing in common – they each achieved the elusive Three-Peat!

For the third year in a row, Fourth Precinct led the city in overall crime reduction. The flag 

will fly proudly above the precinct for another year. Congratulations and thank you to all the 

citizens, businesses, community stakeholders, officers, detectives, and other employees who 

all contributed to achieve this accomplishment. Can we make it 4 for 4th?

FOURTH PRECINCT DOES IT AGAIN!



In honor of Women’s 

History Month, we are 

recognizing the amazing 

women who make up 

RPD. 

Meet the Wonder 

Women who are serving 

the communities in 

Fourth Precinct!



We have enabled a new feature on Nextdoor that 

will be helpful when a Nextdoor user wishes to 

share crime and safety messages with the RPD. 

As you probably know – when folks on 

Nextdoor use this site to discuss neighborhood 

issues – the Richmond Police Department 

cannot see the discussion – even when the 

comments involve an urgent alert or crime and 

safety. 

Until now, we could only be notified when we 

received a direct message from someone on 

Nextdoor. But now – Nextdoor has offered a 

new feature, Forward to Police. Each time 

someone starts a post on Nextdoor in the Crime 

and Safety or Urgent Alert categories, that 

person will be offered a Forward to Police 

option. If clicked, your message will be sent to 

the sector lieutenant for your area - or other 

Department designee. This way we can be 

advised of crime and safety issues in your 

neighborhood more quickly!

NEW NEXTDOOR FEATURE



We are planning a community walk in Sector 411 on Tuesday, 

April 2nd. Location and time TBD. More information will be 

posted on Nextdoor.

SAVE THE DATES!
Join your neighbors in a community 

cleanup on March 30th at 8am at 6PIC 

(3001 Meadowbridge Rd).



This sector includes the following 

communities:

 Brookland Park

 Chamberlayne Industrial Center

 Gilpin

 Green Park

 Highland Park Southern Tip

 Highland Terrace

 Magnolia Industrial Center

 North Highland Park

 Northern Barton Heights

 Providence Park

 Southern Barton Heights

 Upper Shockoe Valley


